
 

  
     

  
 

      

              
                       

       
                    

 
                 

  
     

 
  
  

 
 

Shoemaker, Brianna@DWR 

From: David Robbins  
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 9:56 AM 
To: California Water Commission 
Cc: Alvarado, Teresa@CWC 
Subject: I support your new "Pacheco Dam Project" 

Please note that I fully support your efforts to move forward on this project. 
I understand those who complain list many reasons to object, and I want you to know I support all the efforts you are 
doing to help my community get water. 
You have many projects in the works, and I trust you to sort them out and help us get water. 

I understand projects may have budget overruns, may have adverse environmental impacts, and may impact citizens via 
eminent domain. 
I still support your efforts. 

Thank you, 
-David Robbins 
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